From: Amezaga, Laura A. [mailto:Laura.Amezaga@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2018 12:36 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Ethics Approval for Trip to Los Angeles to Attend Conference

Hi Steve!

University of Chicago Crime Lab reimbursed costs incurred by Communications Officer Anthony Guglielmi, for his travel to the California Policy Lab and University of Chicago Crime Lab Fall Conference and Consortium Meeting being held in Los Angeles, California on November 29-30, 2018.  No additional expenses were incurred during this trip.   Have a great day!

PO Laura Amezaga
Office of the Superintendent
